F.No. 14-1/2015-Misc. (VC)
National Institute of Educational Planning and Administration
17-B, Sri Aurobindo Marg, New Delhi-110016

Novemberzg, 2019

NOTIFICATION

With reference to note dated 28.11.2019 received from the office of Vice-Chancellor, it is
hereby notified for information of all concerned that Prof. N. V. Varghese, Vice-Chancellor will be
out of country to participate in the Education Policy Review Report Validation Workshop and
International Policy Seminar on Education Governance in Mongolia scheduled to be held during
December 2-4, 2019 at Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia.

It is further notified that during the absence of Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Sudhanshu Bhushan,
Head, Department of Higher and Professional Education & NRCE will look after the routine duties of
Vice-Chancellor during December 01-04, 2019, in addition to his normal duties.
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Registrar (1/C)
To

Prof. Sudhanshu Bhushan

Head, Department of Higher and Professional Education & NRCE
NIEPA, New Delhi
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1. PAto VC - for information of VC
2. PAto Registrar - for record

3. All Faculty (e-copy)

4.

Shri A. K. Chattopadhyay, Under Secretary to the Government of India, Ministry of Human

Resource Development, Department of Higher Education, PN-I Section, Shastri Bhawan, New
Delhi-110001

Concerned File
6. Master File
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